
Threatt Linnetta

Prom; bnave44 <bnave44@gnnail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 9:31 AM
To: Statements ^ ^
Subject: Rate hike (jj- 3 Sy^

Woodhaven is a small development with two distinct demographics. One, retired individuals on
FIXED (or decreasing) incomes. The second group, young families just getting established.

The proposed double digit increase in our water rates is unconscionable, and unwarranted. Since a
large percentage of the increase goes to a base figure, there is no way a user can lower the monthly
bill by conserving water. The bill will skyrocket regardless of how conscientious the customer is about
saving water. That fact alone makes the proposal almost unpatriotic! Carolina Water should
encourage conservation by lowering rates on the usage component oftheir request.

Sincerely,
Beth Nave

106 Woodhaven Drive
Hendersonville, NC
28739

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone


